Storm Damage Building Permit Fees Waived

All building and associated permit fees have been waived by the Gordon County Board of
Commissioners for a period thirty (30) days for structures affected by the tornado on January 30,
2013. This waiver only applies to structures affected in the Sonoraville / Red Bud storm path areas.
This waiver may be extended depending on circumstances.

If you paid a fee to obtain a permit for storm damage between January 31 and February 5 your permit
fees will be refunded by providing proof of payment at the Gordon County Building and Planning
office located at 200 S. Wall Street. Please be aware it may take a couple of days to process your
refund.

Only Gordon County agencies building permit fees are waived. State agencies permit fees have not
been waived.

Permit fees will apply to all other construction work in Gordon County.



